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June 19, 2023 

 
Mr. Jason Geary       VIA EMAIL 
Deputy Director of Engineering and Inspections Department 
City of Greensboro 
PO Box 3136 
Greensboro, NC 27402-3136 
 
 
SUBJECT: Final Review of Additional CEI Cost Proposal 
  City of Greensboro, Guilford County 

Project TIP #: EL-5101DM; WBS Element: 41823.3.20 
Federal Aid #: STPDA-0708(043) 
Construction of Sidewalk and Roadway Upgrade Design on Holts Chapel Road 
and Lowdermilk Street in Greensboro 

 
Dear Mr. Geary: 
 
The Department of Transportation has reviewed the additional cost proposal from Michael Baker 
Engineering, Inc. and concurs with the estimated cost of $98,723.21 as reasonable and 
appropriate with Department policies and guidelines.   
 
If the scope of work with the consultant is modified and the costs change, please submit a new 
cost estimate for the additional work for Department review, prior to entering into a supplemental 
agreement with the consultant. 
 
You may find Contract Provisions for Non-Federal Entities on our website at 
https://connect.ncdot.gov/municipalities/Funding/Pages/default.aspx.  It is the LGA’s 
responsibility to ensure applicable federal contract provisions are included in your contract with 
your consultant. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 336-487-0000.  Thank you. 
 
   

    Sincerely, 
 
 

S. J. Robinson, PE    
 NCDOT Division 7 Program Manager 
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